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The Episcopal Diocese of Kansas 

August 10, 2022 

Dear Members of Convention and Alternate Delegates, 

We are pleased to be welcoming you to the diocesan convention in a few short months. As 
usual, we begin the registration process at the beginning of August, but this year we have a few 
changes. 

While everyone will register themselves, parishes will be directly invoiced for the registration 
costs of their voting delegation (clergy and delegates) and attending alternates. Ex officio 
members and non-parochial clergy are responsible for their own cost. Anybody who registers a 
guest for the banquet will be asked to pay for that guest. 

Please visit https://tinyurl.com/28ehmb9z to register yourself. 

Or use the camera app on your cell phone to open this QR code:  

The registration deadline is Friday, September 23, 2022. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact either myself at  
apfunston@episcopal-ks.org or my assistant Michele Moss at mmoss@episcopal-ks.org. 

We will see you October 21-22 at Convention! 

Blessings, 

The Reverend A. Patrick Funston 
Canon to the Ordinary 

cc: All Diocesan parishes and institutions 




